
 

REACH Headquarters:  
Phone: 218-483-3145 
421 5th Street, Hawley, MN 
 
Mailing Address:  
PO Box 237, Hawley, MN 56549 
 
Office Hours:  
Monday-Thursday  
  8:30 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
Friday  8:30 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
REACH Reusables Thrift Store 
Phone: 218-483-4225 
208 6th Street, Hawley MN  56549 
Store Hours:   
Wednesday-Friday  
          9:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Select Saturdays       
          9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 
Dress for Success Boutique 
Phone: 701-478-8076  
219 NP Ave. Fargo, ND 58102 
Donation Hours:  
Monday 11 a.m. -1 p.m. 
Wednesday 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.  
 
Visit us online:  
www.ruralenrichment.org 
www.facebook.com/ 
   REACH.Hawley 
   REACH Reusables Thrift Store 
   dressforsuccessredrivervalley 

Neighbors Fighting Hunger Together é 

   At times, living in small-town Minne-
sota feels like being in a Hallmark 
movie. Kids gather in the local parks, 
neighbors stop by with plates of treats, 
and people take care of each other. 
There is a comfort in living here. After 
all, this Hallmark-like small-town life is 
pretty decent. 
   Right now, though, while some fami-
lies spend the afternoon sledding and then sit down together in the even-
ing for a joyful, hearty meal, other local families are really struggling. 
   There are many local residents who are currently strained with lifeôs chal-
lenges. Some are wondering how theyôll pay their mortgage next month, 
how theyôll catch up on overdue bills, and how theyôre going to have 
enough money to feed their families. 
   Life for some feels nothing like a happy-go-lucky movie. 
   It was almost 3 years ago when I joined the REACH Board of Directors. 
Immediately, I was shocked. I was surprised to learn about the wide range 
of programs REACH offers, and the variety of clients who utilize REACHôs 
services. 
   Even more, I was stunned and saddened to hear about the amount of 
need within the communities REACH serves. Many people in our small ru-
ral communities are receiving services through REACH that enable them 
to meet their basic needs. 
   Within our communities, there are people relying each month on 
REACHôs food pantry to eat. And in recent months, demand for the food 
pantry has increased.  

   Currently, thou-
sands of pounds of 
food are being dis-
persed each month 
to families through 
REACHôs food 
pantry. 
   Due to increased 
demand for the 
food pantry prod-
ucts, REACH could 
really use your 
help. At this time, 
the food pantry is 
in immediate need 
of food and finan-
cial donations to 
keep the shelves 
adequately stocked.  
 

Our Mission 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors Build 
Strong Communities and Healthy 

Families. 
 

Our Core Values 
Compassion  
Collaboration 
Trust 

Relationships 
Respect 

In 2017, REACHôs  
Food Pantry:  

had 818 visits and  
distributed 48,777 
pounds of food.  

On March 17, the Hawley Cub Scouts collected 1,037 
pounds of food for REACHôs Food Shelf! Thank you to all 
who donated food and to the Cub Scouts for collecting it! 

March 2018 Issue 
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Will you be a hunger-fighting hero who gives food or a  
financial donation to REACH this month? 
   The March Hunger Campaign, as part of the Minnesota Food Share 
Campaign, is the biggest food and fund drive of the year for REACHôs 
food pantry. Your support during March is crucial to stock the shelves 
and help fight hunger in our rural communities! 
   Critical needs right now include monetary donations, canned fruits 
and vegetables, pasta and rice, canned beans, cereal, and crackers. 
   Every food or financial donation makes a big difference in the local 
fight against hunger. Your giving is incredibly important. As a nonprofit, 
REACH relies on grants and donations to provide services to our com-
munities. With your donation, REACH will be able to continue to provide 
adequate food to hungry families within our communities. 
   You and your donation make a difference and are greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for helping REACH continue its mission of ñNeighbors Help-
ing Neighbors Build Strong Communities and Healthy Families.ò 
 
Kerry Petsinger 
Director, REACH Board of Directors 

 

March Hunger Campaign  
   The March Hunger Campaign is the largest food and fund drive for REACH for the entire year. Last year, 
more than 3,700 pounds of food and $12,079 were collected for the food pantry. Will you help make this 
March a record year of giving for the Hunger Campaign?  
   Together, we can fight hunger in the rural communities.  
 

REACH Reuseables Helping March Hunger Campaign 

During March, you can bring a can of food or monetary donation to the REACH Reusables Thrift Store and 
draw for a special savings on items for sale.  

 

REACHôs most needed items: 
 

Canned Fruits & Veggies 
Potatoes and Rice 
Canned Beans 
Proteins 

Shelf-Stable Meals/Soup 
Cleaning Supplies 
Hygiene Items 

Heidi Kolbinger and her boys helped 
sort through all the donations collect-
ed by the Hawley Cub Scouts in 
March. 

Financial and food donations can be accepted through April 6 for the March Hunger Campaign: 
   REACH 
   421 5th Street - PO Box 237 
   Hawley, MN 56549 

Thank you Kristin Krile!  

   Kristin Krile has resigned as 
REACHôs Executive Director. We 
are grateful for Kristinôs service to 
REACH and the communities that 
REACH serves. We wish you the 
best in your next adventure. 
   REACHôs Board of Directors is in 
the early stages of hiring the next 
Executive Director. If you are inter-
ested in being considered or would 
like more information about the 
position, please contact the Board 
of Directors.  
   REACHôs Board and staff are 
dedicated to continuing to serve 
our clients through our valued  
programs.  
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Neighbors Helping Neighbors  

Record Giving Hearts Day 
   Giving Hearts Day is a heartwarming event in the Red River 
Valley. Itôs inspiring to see the amount of kindness and helpful-
ness throughout the region. Thanks to many compassionate 
donors, REACH had a record Giving Hearts Day - raising 
$32,395.12. Many generous long-term donors were joined by 
106 new donors. We are grateful for every one of you! Thank 
you very much for your donations. Whether you were a first-
time donor or a repeat donor, your thoughtfulness and generos-
ity are very much appreciated. We look forward to continuing 
this momentum and making our March Hunger Campaign 
equally as successful!   
 

Thank you to our Generous Volunteers!  
   We have an abundance of opportunities for volunteers in a variety of our programs. If you would like to 
learn more, please call the office. 

   In September, we began inviting churches 
and other volunteers to help pack food for 
our BackPack Program. Among the church-
es that have stepped up are: Gran-Park-
Rollag Parish, Glyndon Lutheran, Hawley 
Lutheran, Bethlehem Lutheran in Ulen, 
Hawley Alliance Church, Zion Lutheran of 
Twin Valley, Gary Rindal in Gary/Fertile, 
and St. Williams in Twin Valley. 
   ñFor Ash Wednesday our congregation 
had an opportunity to pull together to pack 
backpacks for the REACH BackPack Pro-
gram,ò said Glyndon Lutheran Pastor Kayla 
Billings. ñ It was awesome to see so many 
people come together, all with a passion to 
support not only the kids in our area, but to       
also see classmates supporting classmates 
indirectly. Many of our youth had so much 

fun that they canôt wait until we pack again later this spring!ò Glyndon Lutheran Church volunteers packed 658 
bags for the BackPack Program.  
   Thank you to all of our volunteers who lend a hand regularly at the REACH Reuseables Thrift Store and at 
events hosted by REACH. Thank you for performing the behind-the-scenes tasks that help REACH run 
smoothly. We appreciate your dedication, your passion, your work ethic, and your desire to make a differ-
ence. If you would like ideas of how you or your family, friends, church, business, or or-
ganization could serve REACH through volunteering, call the REACH office. There are 
opportunities for individuals and groups. 
 

REACH Welcomes Lucy, daughter of Alyssa and Alex Hagedorn  

Lucy was born on January 2, 2018. Welcome to the REACH family Lucy! 

 

Welcome (Back) Mark Haugen!  

Mark Haugen has joined the Board of Directors. As one of the original founders of 

REACH, Mark is a wealth of knowledge, an excellent resource, and a visionary for the 

organization. The Board is excited for his involvement. Welcome, Mark! 

Glyndon Lutheran Church volunteers packed over 600 BackPack 
bags on February 14, 2018.  

Lucy Hagedorn 
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Staff: 
Office Manager  Mary Jirik  
Family Support &  Alyssa Hagedorn 
Food Pantry Coordinator   
Family Support &  Tori Leister  
Volunteer Coordinator 
REACH Reuseables Program Coordinators 
   Jason Brookshire 
   Diane Leister 
Dress for Success Program Directors   
   Amanda Even  
    Rhonda Petersen  
Coalition Coordinator Jill Ambuehl  
    
Board of Directors: 
Chair   Hope Deutscher 
Secretary  Cindy Henriksen 
Treasurer   Jennifer Nelson 
Director   Sonja Meline 
Director   Kerry Petsinger 
Director   Sarah Stigen 
Director   Mark Haugen 

Upcoming Events:  

 
Dress for Success Sale at the 
Hawley Boutique - Friday, May 11 
from 9 - 2 and Saturday, May 12 
from 9 - 2. 
 
Thrift Store Sale at the Hawley 
Community Building - Friday, May 
11 from 2 - 7:30 and Saturday, 
May 12 from 9 - 2. 
 
REACH Rodeo Week  
Community Picnic -Thursday, 
June 7.   
 
REACH Golf Tournament - 
Wednesday, July 25 at the Hawley 
Golf & Country Club. 

 
Are you a REACH Volunteer?   

Join us for our  
2018 Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon! 

 
You and a guest are invited to attend a 
luncheon in appreciation of all you do for 
REACH! 
 
Date:   Tuesday, April 17, 2018 
 
Time:   11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
 
Where:   St Andrewôs Catholic Church 
  1418 Main St, Hawley 
 
 
Please RSVP to Tori Leister by April 12  by 
calling 218-483-3145 or emailing 
tori@ruralenrichment.org 
 

 


